July 25, 2024

Spring Brook Ice & Fuel Service
Mr. Gregory Stafstrom

19 Woodland Street

New Britain, CT 06051

RE: Donation for the Industry Defense Fund
Dear Mr. Stafstrom;

Thank you for your contribution to the Industry Defense Fund. | am extremely grateful and appreciate
your support.

Successfully we were able to promote and protect our industry by defeating every environmental and
energy bill that was brought before the Connecticut General Assembly. See the attached CEMA 2023 &
2024 Legislation Session in Review for more details.

Also keep in mind that, while many other states are dealing with laws requiring the creation of
devastating cap and trade programs, clean heat standards, and mandating the sale of EVs, CEMA has
maintained a marketplace that allows for free and fair competition.

Please accept our sincere gratitude for your continued support of the industry. Without your support,
these successes would not be possible.

Enclosed is a Certificate of Appreciation recognizing your dedication to the industry.
THANK YOU!

Kindly,

Chris Herb
President
860-615-4130 (W)
860-712-7725 (C)
Chris@Ctema.com
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